
Dear Ramos Elementary School Families,

We are so excited to be welcoming our families back for the 2022-23 school year at Luis A. Ramos Elementary School and I am incredibly humble and thankful to be

joining you all as your new Principal this year! We all look forward to getting to know all of our families and forging relationships that will support and push our

students. We are committed to creating an environment that is safe, engaging, and most importantly focused on the growth of all our students. All of this starts with

strong communication, so please review the following opportunities to start connecting with us:

1. Connect with your teacher on ClassDojo at “Luis A Ramos Elementary School”.  All classrooms are using this platform for

communication.

2. Update your contact information with the office.  Emails and updated phone numbers are vital for whole-school messages.

3. Follow us @ASDRamos on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.

4. The school website https://lar.allentownsd.org/ and district website www.allentownsd.org are a wealth of information and

resources.

5. Connect through the Ramos Community Portal in order to watch your student’s progress in academic subjects. Login information will be

sent home the first week of school.

At Ramos, We will set high academic expectations for all students and will focus on providing each student with individualized instruction needed for

them to reach their academic goals. At Ramos, we honor character, academic achievement, and growth. We as a team are fully committed to

growing every student to their fullest potential.

Arrival: Doors will open at 8:40 and breakfast will continue to be served in the classroom. All

students will be offered breakfast on the 1
st

day of school and then will order breakfast every

afternoon for the next morning. To ensure the safety of all students, parents will not be allowed in

the building. There will be plenty of staff on hand both inside and outside of the building to ensure

your child finds his/her teacher and classroom.  If you need to access the Main Office during the first

week of school, please come either before 8:30am or after 9:15am.

Arrival & Dismissal: Please arrange a place where family members will meet after school.

● Door 1 (Main Entrance): Kindergarten and Grade 1

● Door 2 (Allen St & Parking Lot): Grade 4

● Door 3 (Parking Lot): Grade 5

● Door 5 (Andrew St & Parking Lot): Grade 3

● Door 7 (Andrew St): Health Room Pick-Up

● Door 8 (Andrew St): Day Cares

● Door 9 (Andrew St. & 15
th

St): Grade 2

Traffic Patterns: Andrew Street will only be available for Buses/Day Cares.  The parking lot is not available to through traffic. Please do not park on Allen Street!

Visitors:

To ensure the safety of all, every visitor is required to provide a valid picture ID at the security desk.  This includes those who are picking

up students late from the main office after dismissal.

Uniforms:

Uniforms must be worn by all students starting the first day of school. Elementary uniform colors are navy or khaki on the bottom and

white, navy, or light blue polo (no logos) for the top.

Sweaters must be school uniform colors. Hoodies are not permitted. Please visit www.allentownsd.org or contact Ramos’ main office

with any questions.

Kindergarten Orientation: All Kindergarten students and families are invited to our Kindergarten Orientation. It will be held on

Thursday, August 25th from 2:00- 2:45. Come and see your child’s classroom, meet the teacher, and hear some important

information for the 2022-23 school year.

Picture Day: Picture Day will be held on Monday, October 3rd and retakes will take place on Monday, December 12th.

Meet the Teacher Night: All students and families are invited to our Meet the Teacher Night Thursday, September 8
th

4:00-5:30 pm.  Come inside, sneak a peek at

your classroom, say hi to your teacher, and see our building! We look forward to another positive year of growth with you and your child!  Should you feel you

received this letter in error or anticipated your child joining the ASD Virtual Campus for 100% virtual instruction this year, please call the main office 484-765-4841.

Sincerely,

Mr. Logan Blyler, Principal
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